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March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Autism Acceptance Week: 2nd April – 8th April 2024  

In support of Autism Acceptance week here at Colmers Farm we will be asking the children to come 

into school on Monday 8th April wearing the brightest clothes they own. We want to see all the 

colours of the rainbow coming through the school gates.  

 

Autistic people can face discrimination and barriers across all sectors of society – in the health and 

social care systems, in education, in employment, and everywhere in between. It is crucial that 

autistic people, and their families and carers, can access tailored information, guidance and support 

to overcome those barriers. It is also important that they have opportunities to explore their 

interests, develop skills and build friendships for fulfilled lives.  

 

Although we are not collecting donations on the day, you can donate (should you wish) by clicking 

the below link. Please note that we will not be taking any cash donations in school: 

Donate (autism.org.uk) 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 

enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr Williams 

Headteacher  
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